Jane Parry

From: pavip sterHensoN NG

Sent: 05 September 2021 10:01
To: Planning Admin
Subject: dorman long tower planning officer David Pedlow

Ref: R/2021/0728/PND Dear Mr Pedlow i would like to express my concern over the demolition of the Dorman Long
Tower at the South Bank Coke Ovens. | understand that work has already commenced (4th September) on the
demolition during the consultation phase where a definite decision to demolish it has not yet been officially taken.
Also has a bat survey taken place (if required) If there is nothing the council can do and they are powerless to stop
this demolition can you suggest someone else who might listen i know that there are a lot of people who want the
tower saved i too would like to see the tower saved. Assuming it has to go ahead will the Black Path public right of
way be closed and will there be notices put up giving people plenty of warning and South Bank Rail Station will that
have to close and the railway. | would appreciate a reply to my questions please. Kind regards David Stephenson.



